
 

 

Public Access 

Every effort will be made to ensure that there is as little interruption to public access 

during the work as possible. 

The desilting operation itself will, however, require the path to the north side of the 

lake to be closed for approximately three months. Other paths will remain open 

although there may be occasional closures of small areas for health and safety reasons 

when subsidiary works are being carried out, and some informal paths may need to be 

rerouted for safety reasons. 
 


